
Disclaimer for Lead Safe Housing 
 
The properties on NSP and Lead Safe Housing lists have undergone lead hazard 
remediation. These properties were assessed for lead hazards and were corrected 
on the date listed.  If the date is not provided on the list and you need to know 
this information, contact the lead poisoning prevention program for the local or 
state health department.  
 
These properties met the applicable State of Ohio standard for clearance and 
received a Certificate of Post-Abatement Clearance on the date listed (if a date is 
not listed, you can request this information from the local health department or 
appropriate government agency).  Please note the current status of these 
properties has not been determined.  
 
A Certificate of Post-Abatement Clearance only represents a period of time, and 
does not guarantee that the housing unit will continue to be lead-safe.  For 
example, if the enclosure of a leaded component is breached which now exposes 
the leaded component, or a water leak which disturbs a component that was 
previously intact, lead hazards can result.  Occupants of housing that has been 
remediated for lead hazards have the responsibility of maintaining leaded 
components to keep the housing unit lead-safe. 

 
Please note that lead safe housing lists are updated periodically and may not be 
current at a specific point in time. 

http://www.odh.ohio.gov/localhealthdistricts/localhealthdistricts.aspx
http://www.odh.ohio.gov/localhealthdistricts/localhealthdistricts.aspx

